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CONSTRUCTION UPDATE

The project is currently at week number 49 and is 
on course for the completion date of Autumn 2020. 
Currently the central core jump stands at level 22 and the 
floor slabs are complete to level 14.

The masonry works are complete to the North and South 
elevations along with the internal blockwork walls to the 
ground floor. The bathroom pods have been delivered 
to the floors up to level 07. The initial first fix installations 
have commenced in order to position the pods in their 
final positions.

The steel framing system is complete to the West 
elevation with work in progress in the East. The glazing 
with the steel columns is being installed to the West 
elevation.

The team have also tested the slab edge detail which 
was successful. This proves that the detail achieves the 
required level of fire resistance.

The Marketing team have also updated the hording 
along the bottom of Hadrian’s Tower. You can see images 
on the next page.
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IF YOU NEED FURTHER INFORMATION
PLEASE GET IN TOUCH WITH US
6th Floor, Stockbridge 
House
Trinity Gardens,
Newcastle upon Tyne, 
NE1 2HJ

T: 0191 211 4120
E: marketing@thehighstreetgroup.com
W: www.highstreetresidential.co.uk


